
 
 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE: FRIDAY, 2 FEBRUARY, 2018 

 

RECYCLING OPERATIONS CURRENTLY UNCHANGED IN STRATHBOGIE SHIRE  

 
Residents of Strathbogie Shire may have heard recent reports of pressures impacting the 
recycling industry. 
 
These current pressures are due to changes to the global recycling market, particularly 
China, imposing tighter restrictions on the quality and quantity of recyclable materials, 
culminating in a ban on the importation of sorted recyclable materials. 
 
These changes are not unique to Victoria and are impacting recycling worldwide. 
 
This, combined with an increased focus on stockpiling practices at recycling processing 
sites, has created unique pressures on the industry. 
 
Strathbogie Shire Council Chief Executive Officer Steve Crawcour said “We wish to advise 
Strathbogie Shire residents that, at present, this in not impacting on council operations.”  
 
“We ask our residents to continue recycling as normal as collection services currently remain 
unchanged.” 

“Strathbogie Shire Council is working closely with its contractors and the state government to 
keep up to date on this matter and we will continue to keep the community informed on 
progress.” 
 
The Victorian Government is working with other states, the federal government and industry 
to ensure we are as well-positioned as possible to respond to the changes to the market. 
 
-ENDS-  
 
Media contact: Clare Allen- 0418 336 078 
 
Key spokesperson: Darren Ritchie- 5795 0000  

 
 
 
 
 

 


